
NOTICE 
Before the  

Board of Thurston County Commissioners 
 

PURPOSE: Thurston County has drafted the Consolidated Annual Progress and 
Evaluation Report (CAPER) for the HOME Program for Fiscal Year 2006.  Annually 
Thurston County and the HOME Consortium will report to the public and to the 
Department of Housing and Urban Development on how the HOME funds were spent in 
the past year.   
 
This notice advises citizens of the availability of the report and the opportunity to submit 
comments.  A copy of the FY 2006 CAPER will be available beginning November 9, 
2007 at the Thurston County Commissioner’s office, 2000 Lakeridge Drive, SW, 
Olympia and posted on the website.  Deadline for public comments is November 26, 
2007.  Comments may be sent to the Thurston County Clerk of the Board, 2000 
Lakeridge Dr. SW, Olympia, WA 98502. 
 
Contact Person:  Connie Rivera at the Office of Program & Budget Development, (360) 
709-3065, riverac@co.thurston.wa.us. 
 
Dated: November 9, 2007 
 
BOARD OF THURSTON COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
Thurston County, Washington 
 
 
By: _________________________________________ 
LaBonita Bowmar 
Clerk of the Board 

mailto:riverac@co.thurston.wa.us

